STF Preparatory Meeting for STFQF 

Invitation
10 March 2006
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From:

	Alberto Berrini
	ETSI STF Manager
	alberto.berrini@etsi.org


To:

	Mr. Riccardo Genghini
	ESI Chairman
	riccardo.genghini@sng.it 

	Mr. Dionisio Zumerle
	ETSI Technical Officer
	dionisio.zumerle@etsi.org 


Candidates:
	Prof. Juan Carlos Cruellas
	Universitat Politèc. Catalunya /Studio Notarile Genghini
	cruellas@ac.upc.edu 

	Mr. Nick Pope
	Security & Standards Consultancy Ltd /BT Group
	nickpope@secstan.com 

	Mr. Bernhard Weiss
	Utimaco Safeware AG
	bernhard.weiss@utimaco.de 

	Mrs. Sylvie Camus
	France Telecom
	sylvie.camus@francetelecom.com 

	Mr. Franco Ruggieri
	FIR DIG Consultants /UNINFO
	f.ruggieri@flashnet.it 


Copy:

	Mr. Pierre de Courcel
	CFO
	pierre.decourcel@etsi.org 


Dear colleagues,

With reference to the Call for Experts in our Collective Letter 2456. I am pleased to invite you to attend the Preparatory Meeting of STF QF on Procedures for the handling of Advanced Electronic Signatures On Digital Accounting (SODA)  For more information click here.
	Address and schedule
	C / Jordi Girona 1-3 Building C 6

Barcelona (Spain) 
	Meeting room E101
The meeting will start on 20 March 2006 at 14:30 CET and is expected to last until 18:00. 

	Contact person
	Mrs. Christine Voulgre  tel: +33 4 9294 4269 mailto:christine.voulgre@etsi.org 

	Documents for the meeting
	Documents for the meeting (including the agenda) can be downloaded from:

http://portal.etsi.org/docbox/STF/STF_QF_ESI_SODA/PrepMeet/

	Travel cost reimbursement for candidates
	ETSI will reimburse the travel and subsistence costs, for the candidates only and according to the ETSI travel reimbursement rules (i.e. cheapest ticket, max 3 stars hotel, max 30 EUR per meal), with justification bills, for the minimum period required to attend the meeting. 


The objective of the meeting is to make the final selection of the experts, appoint the Leader, review the Terms of Reference and establish the initial Work Plan.

I would bring to your attention that the final decision on the choice of the candidates is the ETSI Director's prerogative in consultation with the relevant TB Chairman and the invitation to this meeting does not imply an obligation from our side.  Please note that the participation in this STF will require the availability to spend part of the working time in the ETSI premises of Sophia Antipolis, as indicated in the STF ToR attached to the Collective Letter.
ETSI will establish a Letter of Engagement (LoE) with the Companies of the candidates selected for this STF, according to the ETSI standard Terms and Conditions.  The expert cannot start work before the LoE is signed by both Parties.  In order to accelerate the establishment of the LoE, if their expert is selected, the Company should fill-in the administrative information form and return to mailto:pascale.georges@etsi.org before the meeting.

